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Redd-a-Rame
in Grade Ope

Dear Families,

Our Grade Ones will be participating in “Read-a-Rama” each
morning (except Wednesdays) for the first half hour every day this

term.

Read-a-Rama involves all children reading, and our aim is for as
many children as possible to read one-on-one with an adult at

each Read-a-Rama session.

If youwd like to help hear kids read (and you have a current
Working With Children Check) we'd love you to join us for as long
as you can. You could stay for 5, 10, 15 minutes or until all the

children have read to an adult.
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At this time Barb, Marg and Narelle will also be hearing children
read and a variety of experiences have been set up for the children
to practise their reading skills while they wait their turn to be
heard individually.

We've been practising our new Read-a-Rama routine this week
and we're very excited to begin properly in Week 2, this Monday.
So if you can spare some time, come join us any day except
Wednesdays (the Grade Ones and Miss Marg are still ‘travelling the
world’ each Wednesday). Youw'll be very welcome.

Barb & Marg
Grade 1




